
THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I
MONDAY 25 OCTOBER

2021

JUNIOR CONCERT BAND
Mechanics of Music

Over the past 2 weeks, the Junior Concert Band has started to learn a new piece of music called
‘MECHANICAL MONSTERS’.

Within 2 weeks, they have finished learning the piece already!! The students are doing well in
Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/v1jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/v2jpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/26018/684/25/732/26027#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/26018/684/25/732/26027#dexp-carousel


keeping up with their practice during lockdown, and they are now ready to start another new
piece next week. Whilst students return to school this week, ensemble rehearsals will remain
online via Zoom as current restrictions unfortunately do not allow for ensembles or singing to take
place at the moment.

We look forward to the time in the very near future where we can make music all together once
again! Thanks to all the parents and teachers who have been supporting the students musical
development during this time.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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